
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Week beginning 7th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week, Christmas has continued in Foundation!  Our class elves have been busy surprising us each morning 
and we have enjoyed reading the Christmas stories that they sent us.  In Literacy, we have been writing letters to 
Father Christmas and we have been discussing Christmas around the world. We have also talked about the Jewish 
celebration of Hanukkah. In Maths, we have continued subtracting two single digit numbers and we have been 
practising how to form our numbers as well.  
  
Well done to the children who had their Flu immunisations for being so brave.  If your child missed out for any 
reason, this can be rebooked via the following details. (The nursing team will be revisiting our school again in 
January). 
Website: www.kentcht.nhs.uk/service/immunisationteam/  
Email: kchft.cyp-immunisationteam@nhs.net  
Phone: 0300 123 5205  
 
In Phonics this week, we have all been consolidating what we have already learnt. This has included both the 
Phase 2 and Phase 3 tricky words that we have learnt so far.  You will find a copy of these words, which are learnt 
by sight, in your child’s book bag. 
 
Please can you all try and use Google Classroom for the home learning as this will be the way we set learning and 
interact with the children if either of the bubbles need to isolate. Thank you to those that already do and we hope 
you enjoy the activities (we appreciate the feedback you give us).  
 
Dates for your diary –  

 Thursday 17th December – Foundation Christmas Party Day 

On this day, the Bumblebees and Butterflies will enjoy a Christmas party in their classrooms.  They can 

come into school wearing party clothes for the day! 

 Friday 18th December – Last day of term 

 Monday 4th January – Start of Term 3 

Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates and Mrs Wade 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

This week on Google Classroom, you will find a reading and handwriting activity.  We can’t wait 

to see the learning in your home school diary! 

Love Benny and Bertie 

 


